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Our ref AW/JPe  

 

 

1 July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Year 13 The Year Ahead 

Tuesday 9th July 6.00pm-7.00pm 

 

In the past we have had this evening in September but we feel it would be more beneficial to have 

this information meeting at the end of Year 12 to support the students ahead of their return to us in 

September, ready to start Year 13. We would like to invite parents and carers to a short 

presentation outlining the final year at Tapton for our most senior students.  

 

Attendance is highly recommended for parents and carers; no need to reply, just come along at 

6.00pm on Tuesday 9th  July. I look forward to welcoming you once more to Tapton.  

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
 

A G Wright  

Head of Sixth Form  

 


